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Little Blessing

Little Blessing is doing well

(4 CHow is Little Blessing doing?” is a question Garfield’s
Rescue Inc. (GRI) frequently receives.

Readers may remember the article published in May 2020,
where a kind lady found Little Blessing near a church in
Warsaw and contacted GRI, said president Ann Bedford. He
appeared to be strong but had a severe leg wound. Dr. Heather
Casey at Bayside Animal Hospital recommended amputation of
the leg.

The great news is that he is extremely well and several adopt-
ers have applied to give him a forever home. Currently, GRI
has 51 kittens and counting. If anyone were to walk into a room
where numerous kittens play, including Little Blessing, it would
take a while to find him, said Bedford. He runs, plays and acts
just like all of the other kittens. He might get knocked down in
game of kitten tag, but he gets right back up and tags back.

The 51 kittens GRI is currently fostering is a very high
number brought in by combined efforts of caring community
members and GRI volunteers, she said. However, that’s 31%
fewer kittens this year compared to 2019.

This positive trend is one GRI hopes to see in future years
and indicates GRI is getting closer to its vision ‘To Eliminate
the suffering of community cats (homeless) on the Northern
Neck of Virginia,” said Bedford.

Support GRIs kitten care by participating in the “It’s Rain-
ing Kittens” shower event. There are three ways to donate to
the event, an Amazon Wish List item, a Chewy eGift card, or a
cash/check donation.

Participation details and links to donate may be found at gar-
fieldsrescue.org or email GRI at garfieldsrescue@gmail.com.
Checks can be sent to Garfield’s Rescue Inc., P.O. Box 275,
Kilmarnock. VA 22482.
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